103 North Pennsylvania
Roswell, New Mexico 88201

RECEIVED
New Mexico 0il & Gas Commission MAY 101982
P. 0. Drawer D.D.
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 O. C. &

ARTESIA, OFFIE

To whom it may concern:

As per our phone conversation with your office on 5-5-82,
1 am enclosing 3 copies of the Affidavit of Responsibility for
the Conversion to water-well. One copy is for the landowner. I
have spoken with him and he informed me that he already has a
copy. I went ahead and sent this copy just to make sure that we

had all bases covered. If you have any guestions, please do not

hesitate to call. Our office phone is 505-624-1800.

Thank You,
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Donna Dee wcaves



